
Monday 1st November 2021 

 

Welcome back to a new half term; despite the weather I hope that you all had a lovely week 

off. 

 

Please can I ask that if you are coming to school in a vehicle that you don't double park, you 

stick to the 20 mph speed limit and that you are mindful of our pupils/parents who are 

pedestrians. There was an incident this afternoon where a pupil (pedestrian) was nearly hit 

by a car. 

 

Miss Barker 


